
                 
 

Call for Papers 
 

BERA Workshop: Applied Economics 2018   
with a focus on Public Economics 

 

 
 

The workshop will take place on September 21 at the Hertie School of Governance. BERA Associates 
and PhD Students from BDPEMS, DIW-GC, DocGov, and the University of Erlangen-Nuremberg are 
invited to submit research papers or extended abstracts via e-mail to breitkreuz@hertie-school.org by 
August 19. Notifications will be sent shortly thereafter. 

The workshop aims at covering a variety of topics including 

- Empirical Policy Evaluations 
- Public Finance/Taxation 
- Pension Economics 
- Labor Economics 
- Education Economics 

 

We encourage submissions of preliminary papers.   
 

The organizers: 

Peter Haan, DIW Berlin and FU Berlin 
Johannes Rincke, University of Erlangen-Nuremberg  
Christian Traxler, Hertie School of Governance 
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